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Sign work detours traffic on QE2 at Innisfail

Innisfail... Motorists can expect a detour on the Queen Elizabeth Il Highway at Innisfail.

The detour begins at 11 p.m. on Monday, May 25 and affects the highway’s northbound lanes.
Traffic will be detoured from the South Innisfail Interchange to the North Innisfail Interchange
via Highway 2A. The detour will be in effect for approximately two hours. The detour
accommodates overhead sign adjustments.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Mike Damberger Steven Harvey
Project Administrator Project Manager
Alberta Transportation Al-Terra Engineering Ltd.
403-340-4967 780-722-8786

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Alberta Government | Newsroom | Ministries Listing | Transportation Home Page | News
Releases | Top of Page |

Send us your comments or questions
Copyright(©) 2009 Government of Alberta

SHARE u®


HTTP://Alberta.ca
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
HTTP://www.Alberta.ca/home/ministries.cfm
http://www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca/
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
HTTP://Alberta.ca/home/news.cfm
http://Alberta.ca/home/feedback.cfm
http://www.addthis.com/bookmark.php

